
Get Ready for an Amazing New School Year! 
Re-Enrollment is Quick & Easy Online!
We’re excited to welcome your student back! To confirm your student’s enrollment for the upcoming 
school year, just complete the quick and simple online re-enrollment by June 7. You can even do it 
right from your child’s Chromebook! We look forward to serving you, your student, and your family.

https://parentportal.cajonvalley.net1
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2 Enter your assigned PIN

Once logged in, click on Re-Enrollment/
Emergency Info.

If you need your login information,  
click Forget Your PIN? Or Reset Your Password.

Need help? Click on How to Re-enroll Online 
for a step-by-step video tutorial.

Enter your Password

Click to Log in

Click on each student listed on the Re-Enrollment Review 
screen and confirm re-enrollment information. 


